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Support rezoning case Case Z-25-25-4 for R-3 & R-1-6 to R-3

From Mark Lewis <marklewisaz@gmail.com>
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Cc Samuel S Rogers <samuel.rogers@phoenix.gov>; PDD Central City VPC <centralcityvpc@phoenix.gov>

1 attachment (239 KB)
Casa Campbell Case Z-25-25 for R-3 and R-1-6 to R-3.pdf vs.pdf;

Dear Village planning and city planners.

We support case Case Z-25-25-4 for R-3 & R-1-6 to R-3.

We own the property right next door.

See our support letter attached.

Thanks

Casa Campbell, LLC

Mark Lewis, Manager / Member
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Casa Campbell, LLC 
1320 E. Campbell Ave. 

Phoenix, AZ 85014  

Email: Teachersfuture@gmail.com Text 480-788-5003 

 

City of Phoenix, Planning and Development 
Attn: Current Planning 
125 W. Washington Ave. 4th Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85003 

RE: Case Z-25-25-4 for R-3 & R-1-6 to R-3, Village planning committee hearing June 3rd 2025 

Dear Sirs, 

I have evaluated the request for an R-1-6 conversion to full R-3 on the property next door to 
me. I found the ideas thoughtful and consistent with the development in the area. I own the 
property right next door at 1320 Campbell, and I support this master plan change and 
rezoning case. 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Casa Campbell, LLC, 1320 Campbell Ave., Phoenix AZ 85018 

By: Mark Lewis 

Its manager / member 
TeachersFuture@gmail.com Text 480-788-5003 
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